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Administration 

 

Memo for Commissioners Packet 

Subject:  I-94 Speed Study  

Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing to provide an update on the requests received from homeowners residing along I-94 

to have the speed limit reduced as motorists pass by the three exits within our jurisdiction. 

Background: During this summer, several homeowners expressed concerns about the speed of 

traffic along I-94, particularly between the three exits in question. In response to these concerns, 

an item was brought before an August Commission meeting seeking approval to request a North 

Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) study on the feasibility of slowing down traffic 

in the specified areas. 

Commission Action: At the August Commission meeting, approval was granted to initiate a 

study with NDDOT to assess the possibility of reducing the speed limit through the area of the 

three exits on I-94. 

Study Results: Subsequently, we received the results of the NDDOT study, which were 

thoroughly reviewed by our engineering department. Unfortunately, the study did not 

recommend any changes to the existing speed limits along I-94 near the specified area. 

Recommendation and Next Steps: In light of the study findings, the NDDOT is not 

recommending any alterations to the current speed limits. Therefore, unless otherwise directed 

by the commission, no further action will be taken on this matter. 

Commissioner Consideration: Given the importance of this matter to the residents along I-94, I 

recommend that the commission carefully review the NDDOT study results. If the commission 

wishes to explore alternative options or take further action, it would be appropriate to discuss 

during the upcoming commission meeting. 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 


